
SPO Rehearsal Information at 

Huddersfield Town Hall 

during Covid restrictions 

 Please do not come to rehearsal if you feel unwell – better safe than sorry! 

 Please read the Risk Assessment on the web site for rehearsals at Huddersfield Town Hall. 

 Follow the current Government Guidance for travel in the area where you live and for Kirklees.  

 You must print and sign a consent form for each rehearsal that you attend and bring it to the rehearsal. 

 Masks must be worn on entering, leaving and moving around the building. 

 Please arrive early for rehearsals, to avoid congestion while social distancing. The hall will be open from 7pm 

for rehearsals starting at 7.30. 

 Be aware that parking near Huddersfield Town Hall is restricted, as the Market Car Park is now closed. Allow 

extra time for parking. 

 Enter the Town Hall via the main entrance in Corporation Street. Do not enter any area of the Town Hall 

except the foyer, stairs, lift, toilets in the foyer and main hall.   

 The NHS Covid QR poster will be displayed inside. If you have the Covid app on your phone you can scan the 

QR code on the poster in line with the NHS tracking system. You must still bring a consent form. 

 On the stairs up to the hall, a give-way system will be used with priority for those going upstairs, keeping 

left. Those coming down should give way and wait on the landing to allow those going up to pass at a safe 

distance. 

 The lift will be limited to one person at a time. 

 Seating positions will be allocated to you. You will be informed at the door where you will sit, and someone 

in the hall will show you your seat. You should not move around the hall unnecessarily. Please do not move 

any chairs. Do not put chairs away at the end of the rehearsal. 

 Strings and timps will be on the floor of the hall. Woodwind will be on the stage. Brass will be on the risers. 

 Woodwind and brass must go to their seats via the stage. There is no access to the crush area or to the stairs 

to the top of the risers. 

 All members must bring their own music stand as no sharing of desks is possible. 

  Instrument cases should be kept beside or behind your own chair. 

 Do not share any equipment. Bring your own pencil, rosin etc.  

 Music will be given out to every individual to keep and bring to every rehearsal to avoid unnecessary 

contact.  

 The only toilets in use are in the foyer area. Only one person at a time is allowed in the toilet. Because of this 

restriction, if you want to use the toilet please leave the rehearsal and do not wait until the break. 

 Please maintain social distancing at all times. 


